June 1, 2023

Dear Valued Patient,

With mixed emotions, I am writing to inform you that after 30 years, I have decided to retire from my office practice on December 31, 2023. I will continue to perform screening colonoscopies only for an additional year. It has been an honor to serve as your doctor, and I am thankful for your trust and confidence.

Reflecting on my career, I have cherished every opportunity to participate in your care as you have helped me grow as a gastroenterologist.

I am confident that my partners and my advanced practice nurse, Jennifer Anthony, APRN, will continue to provide you with exceptional care. We are also pleased to introduce our newest partner, Jackie Bolwell, MD, who will join our group in July 2024 after completing her Gastroenterology Fellowship at the Cleveland Clinic.

As I look forward to the next chapters of my life, I want to thank you for allowing me the privilege of being your doctor for all these years. We have shared an incredible journey together.

I wish you continued good health.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Esber, MD